
 

 

       EUGENE AUER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
                17 Wing Street • Lake Grove, NY 11755 

 
                   Phone: 631-285-8500               Bruno Bernardino 

                      Fax:  631-285-8501          Principal  

 

 
 

 

 

September 18, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

On Wednesday, September 18, 2024, students were getting on their bus at their stop on Tulip 

Grove Drive and Tallow Lane when they noticed they were being filmed by a person driving a 

white Kia who seemed to be following the bus.  The police have been contacted about this incident. 

 

As parents/guardians, you are strongly encouraged to contact the police department and school 

officials regarding any suspicious activity in your neighborhood. 

 

This serves as a reminder to all of us of the importance of being aware of our surroundings and for 

students to tell an adult of any activity which appears to be suspicious. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

Bruno Bernardino 

Principal 


